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This is our first year using Reading Corp.  We are seeing 

progress and growth with the students that are involved.  We are 

hopeful that getting kids back to grade level after the shut 

down last year will progress more quickly with the help of the 

RC program.  Thank you to everyone involved in allowing the 

Enderlin district to participate.   

 

Parent Quote: “Thank you for sending the reading homework home 

with my daughter.  I enjoy doing this with her.  We really want 

here to be a good reader!” 

 

Title Teacher Quote: “I love listening to the Reading Corps. 

students read aloud!  They are reading much more fluently since 

starting this program.  I can tell that several of them are 

enjoying reading more so now!” 


